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To Whom It May Concern, 

RE: Application to rezone 727 and 803 Hart Road – Camponi Housing Corp 

We are submitting this letter of support on behalf of Camponi Housing for their Hart Road Project. 

The John Howard Society of Saskatchewan has a history of partnership with Camponi Housing. We 
currently rent apartment units from them in our efforts to house and support youth in care of the 
Ministry in Saskatoon. We have worked together as part of larger community efforts to offer affordable 
housing, supporting the same clients and offering services to those in need. 

Camponi Housing has made Saskatoon a better city. We believe in their vision and would encourage the 
city of Saskatoon to support their work in the Blairmore area. Affordable housing is crucial in supporting 
our citizens. Camponi are good neighbours, and this project will be positive to the Blairmore area and the 
entire city of Saskatoon.  

The facts are clear. Saskatoon needs more affordable housing. This is an opportunity to do something 
great in the city of Saskatoon, not only for our Indigenous residents, but for everyone. We stand in 
support of Camponi Housing in their efforts to make affordable housing accessible in new neighborhoods. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn Fraser 
Chief Executive Officer 
John Howard Society of Saskatchewan 

September 16, 2020


